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For adopted children who were adopted through “Baby Life”
and their adoptive parents.

[RE—=Z47](F. BAROEFHZMHHOTAMBETLEA, 2020 7 H TERELR
Y&EL=, IRE=S4T12BLTEFLG-A. XIFRABFEBLTEFESITRD
NI=A T, HEBXLHDZEF. RREE THEERZS,

“‘Baby Life” was a private adoption service provider in Japan, that closed its
business in July 2020. If you are an adopted child or an adoptive parent and have
any inquiry regarding the organization, please contact the Tokyo Metropolitan
Government using the following E-mail address.

(;E#&5L (Contact Information) ]

RRBEARBE DO FH ISR TRIER

Child and Single-Parent Welfare Section, Declining Birth Rate Countermeasures
Division, Bureau of Social Welfare and Public Health, Tokyo Metropolitan
Government, Japan

E-mail: S0000195@section.metro.tokyo.jp
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